

October 8, 2024

Town of Windham 8 School Rd Windham, ME 04062-4899

Dear Residents of Windham,

Thank you for the recent gift of \$2000.00 to the LifeFlight Community Giving Campaign. Windham is among the hundreds of Maine communities across Maine that come together to support our lifesaving mission, and for that we are truly grateful.

Since 1998, LifeFlight of Maine has safely cared for and transported nearly 40,000 patients. **That's been our unwavering commitment to Maine.** Every day and night of the year, our five crews based in Sanford, Lewiston/Auburn, and Bangor stand ready to answer the call for help.

Each contribution that LifeFlight receives is an important acknowledgement of the vitally important and unique role that LifeFlight plays as a connector in the state's increasingly fragile healthcare system. Together with our EMS, first responder, and hospital partners we form the chain of survival for those who are critically ill or injured. The health and safety of all our communities depend on each link in this chain. Your generosity is another crucial link, and we are especially grateful for your support.

We recognize that the needs in every Maine community continue to be greater and more complex than ever before; we are extremely grateful that you included LifeFlight among the organizations that you support. The next time that you see or hear one of the LifeFlight of Maine helicopters in the skies above, we hope you'll take great pride in knowing what a difference your gift makes for not only the residents Windham but for everyone who lives in and loves Maine.

Together we give Mainers their best chance on what is often the most frightening day or night of their life. Your support makes our commitment a reality.

With gratitude,

Kate O'Halloran Executive Director

Kete D'Allman

Inanus Viny much - have a great Fall. Your gift matter to Maine!

